
Lehigh Valley Center for Independent Living (LVCIL) is in the development stages of their 
new “S2L” “School to Life” Transition Program.  It is a program for students, ages 14-21 with 
any disability who would like to achieve community or supported living.  Participants will ex-
plore all aspects of life in the community.  The program will feature: mentors, a seminar series 
covering topics of idependent living, including an intensive summer program, goal planning, a 
stakeholders team, and support for the family.  Much of initial work has been with develop-
ment of the program, literature development, and just spreading the word of the program’s ex-
istence.  We are also looking for participants and mentors for the program.  For more informa-
tion, please call Seth Hoderewski at 610-770-9781 or email sethhoderewski@lvcil.org.   
 


